
Witness Testimony in opposition to SB293

I am writing this statement today to declare my support in opposition of SB293 and believe all
decisions about release time for religious instruction should remain a local decision with each
school board.

As a parent that has a child with ADHD and Anxiety, having any disruption to the school
day will cause unnecessary distractions. My child thrives on having a routine and with other
children leaving and coming back will ultimately cause my child to be distracted during school
hours.
Religious instruction absolutely must remain a local decision with the school boards as they
know their districts the best and what is best for their students.


